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Notice of Invitation to Bid on Red Hook Terminal Annex
Project
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Sealed proposals for the furnishing of all labor, material, services and equipment for construction
of the Red Hook Terminal Annex Project at the Urman Victor Fredericks Marine Facility, St.
Thomas, U.S. Virgin Islands will be received by the Virgin Islands Port Authority (VIPA), Office
of Engineering at the Crown Bay Center, until 2:00 PM, Thursday, May 7, 2020. Bids will be
publicly opening and read aloud immediately following at 2:15pm in the Engineering Office. 

A non-mandatory pre-bid meeting will be held on Monday, April 13, 2020 at 10AM in the Crown
Bay Center Conference Room with a site visit immediately following. 

Bidders are invited to submit proposals on the Proposal Forms provided. 

http://viconsortium.com/vi-usvi_ports_hub/virgin-islands-notice-of-invitation-to-bid-on-red-hook-terminal-annex-project


The complete invitation to bid including specifications, drawings, and proposal forms may be
obtained at a cost of ($50 each) by bona fide bidders from the office of Purchasing at the
Administrative Building, 8074 Lindberg Bay, St. Thomas, USVI (340) 714-6680, and from the
office of Purchasing at Henry E. Rohlsen Airport, St Croix, USVI (340) 778-2830. Firms may also
make payment via credit card by completing a credit card authorization form, which can be found
on VIPA’s website. The completed form should be e-mailed to kdavis@viport.com. 
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